
 

 

January 19, 2021 
9:30 am CST 
Senate Finance and Taxation Committee for the 67th ND Legislative Assembly  
 
Chairwoman Bell, and members of the Senate Finance and Taxation Committee, we 
propose a friendly amendment to SB 2189.   
 
Unlike traditional tobacco retailers, many electronic smoking device retailers are also 
product manufacturers, as they regularly fabricate, repackage, compound, and mix 
products.  The proposed friendly amendment will allow these types of retailers to be 
licensed as both “dealers” and “distributors” under Section 2 of this bill. 
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